
From: Carroll, John <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/11/2014 5:02:03 PM
Subject: RE: magistrate

Katherine-

Pat Goodwin's term is actually supposed to begin in April, not July. We have already drafted a letter making this 
correction and will be sent to the Secretary of State's office today.

Senator Johnson also left me a message regarding this issue- I have already sent him a response voicemail to this 
effect earlier today.

Please let me know if I can answer any questions.

-John

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 1:50 PM
To: Carroll, John
Subject: Fwd: magistrate

Is this something we can do?

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kevin Johnson <KevinJohnson@scsenate.gov>
Date: March 11, 2014 at 1:41:16 PM EDT
To: "Veldran, Katherine" <katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: magistrate

Katherine: Please have John Carroll contact me in reference to the Clarendon County magistrate position 
that was recently confrimed. The effective date is July 1 but my intention was that it become effective 
immediately. That position replaces a magistrate who resigned for personal family reasons. They really 
need him working in Clarendon County to help ease the workload burden. Also, the new magistrate is 
scheduled to go to school next week. Thanks.
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